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SANBORN REGIONAL SCHOOL BOARD PUBLIC HEARING 

September 19, 2012 

 

A Public Hearing of the Sanborn Regional School Board was held on Wednesday, September 19, 

2012.  The hearing was called to order at 7:09 PM by Chairperson Nancy Ross in room 137, 

Sanborn Regional High School, Kingston, NH.  The following were recorded as present: 

SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS:  Janice Bennett, Vice Chairperson 

     James Doggett 

     Cheryl Gannon 

     Rebecca Hallisey 

     Wendy Miller 

     Dustin Ramey 

     Nancy Ross, Chairperson 

     Molly Statezni, Student Council Representative 

ADMINISTRATORS:   Dr. Brian J. Blake, Superintendent of Schools 

     Jennifer Pomykato, Director of Student Services 

EXCUSED:    Carol Coppola, Business Manager 

The meeting began with the Salute to the flag.  Mr. Brian Stack, High School Principal, made a 

presentation on two proposed donations to the High School.  The first donation is from the 

Sanborn Trustees to fund $11,000.00 in projects at the high school.  The second donation is 

from Bob’s Discount Furniture for $1,000.00.  The high school would like to purchase flat panel 

TV monitors with the $1,000.00 donation from Bob’s Discount Furniture.   Mr. Bart Noyes of 

Kingston would like to support receipt of these donations.  Mr. Noyes asked if there are events 

planned so that the community may donate to the Sanborn Trust.   Mr. Doggett responded that 

the Trustees do not look to generate funds.  The Trustees are allowed to distribute the interest 

earned from the Trust.  Mr. Noyes said he endorses the purchase of the flat panel TV monitors.  

He said the monitors will provide important information to the public when the high school is 

open as an Emergency Shelter.  Dr. Blake presented a donation from Safeway regarding a 2004 

White Dodge Caravan under the condition that its further registration and use by Sanborn will 

be a District expense.  Donation of the van is “as is condition with no warranties or guarantees 

expressed or implied. 

A motion was made by Mr. Doggett to accept the three donations and “thank yous” be sent for 

the generous donations.  Ms. Bennett seconded the motion.  All in favor.  The School Board 

thanked Mr. Korn for the donation of the van.  The public hearing was adjourned at 8:20 PM. 



2 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Gail M. LeBlanc 

School Board Secretary 

Minutes of the School Board meetings are unofficial until approved at a subsequent meeting of 

the School Board. 


